
 

Where a love of learning grows 
Growing in knowledgeGrowing in knowledgeGrowing in knowledgeGrowing in knowledge    

Growing in faithGrowing in faithGrowing in faithGrowing in faith    
Growing in God’s loveGrowing in God’s loveGrowing in God’s loveGrowing in God’s love    

Philippians 4:13 “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me”“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me”“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me”“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me” 

Main Street, Cockerham 
Lancaster LA2 0EF 

Telephone: 01524 791550 
Headteacher: Mrs K Hutchins BA Hons PGCE 

head@cockerham.lancs.sch.uk 
www.cockerham.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a whole school we will be taking part in a Maths Day on Friday 8th March. This will be a fun and 

educational day where the children will take part in Maths related activities and games both in and 

out of the classroom. This will be a great opportunity for the children to engage with maths in a 

creative and enjoyable way.  

To celebrate this special day, we are encouraging the children to dress up as a number. They may 

wish to make and design their own hat filled with numbers or design an old T-shirt with numbers to 

wear for the day. No football Kits please. 

We look forward to this exciting event and seeing all our students dressed up as numbers on Maths 

Day. We will be inviting parents into school to visit their child's class at 2:45-3:15pm to see the 

different activities that have been completed throughout the day and to engage in a fun maths 

activity with your child. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Olley 

 

 

 


